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Dear colleagues, 
 
 
 
you have our full support in decision to organizing a strike on October 10. We are 
with you in fighting for wage increase and with protest against the cut in jobs 
proposed and worsening conditions when ill.  
 
 
We hope that the strike and protest will be sucessful and without negative effect. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
Dagmar Žitníková 
President of Trade Union of Health and Social Care of Czech Republic 
 
Ivana Břeňková 
Vice-President of Trade Union of Health and Social Care of Czech Republic 
 
Lubomír Francl 
Vice-President of Trade Union of Health and Social Care of Czech Republic 
 
 

 


